
Coronavirus Update 15th June 2020 

 

Today we have published an update that affects year 10 students. You can find the letter 

and updated behaviour policy information via the following link: 

https://www.samworthchurchacademy.co.uk/letters 

We look forward to seeing more of our students next week.  Parents and carers have 

also been sent a text message this morning which explains the day their child is invited in 

for and which group. This will remain the same until the end of the summer term.   

This follows on from our extended provision for year 12 which started today and is going 

really well. We have been busy over the past few weeks making plans and preparations 

for more students to return, in addition to the groups of students we already have 

working in school. Please see previous information below if you feel your child falls in the 

key worker category and if you would like further information please contact Sally at 

sspencer@tscacademy.org.uk. 

We will continue to provide quality resources and provision online through Show my 

Homework for those children who are not yet able to return. If you have any concerns or 

questions in the meantime please feel free to contact us in the usual way or email us at 

enquiries@tscacademy.org.uk. 
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